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Perpetual Credit Income Trust  
Correction to Payment Date for June 2021 Distribution 

 
 
Perpetual Credit Income Trust (the Trust) (ASX: PCI) advises of a correction to the payment date for 
the June 2021 distribution that was announced on Monday, 5 July 2021. The distribution payment will 
be made on 8 July 2021 instead of 7 July 2021. 
 
 
If shareholders or other interested parties have any queries, they can contact the Unit Registry, 
Automic on 1300 778 468 (within Australia), +61 2 9299 9621 (from outside Australia) or by email at 
perpetual@automicgroup.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Vinodh Venkataraman 
Senior Manager 
(Authorising Officer) 
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